
David Mooney - loders creek 

  
David this is a very important area to us the WONNARUA PEOPLE and we know that there is areas that will 

be impacted on but we would want this place preserved for our future generations to be able to access it 

and see. We have been losing a lot of important areas to mining and we do not want that to happen here. 

What we are after is a little preservation to our CULTURE AND HERITAGE and not being lost to mining. 

  

Regards 

Tom Miller WONNARUA ELDER  

LOWER HUNTER WONNARUA CULTURAL SERVICES 

From:    "Tom Miller" <tn.miller@southernphone.com.au>
To:    <david.mooney@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    14/06/2013 5:12 PM
Subject:   loders creek
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